
Legal Notice 

Town of Lumberland Notice of Special Meeting 

 

Please be advised that the Town Board of the Town of 

Lumberland will hold a Special Meeting to meet with 

Federal Representatives to discuss applications for Federal 

grants and any other business that may come before the 

Board on Tuesday, February 27, 2024 at 3:15pm in the 

Municipal Offices at 1054 Proctor Road, Glen Spey, NY 

 

By Order of the Town Board 

Laurie Terry, Town Clerk 

FEBRUARY 21, 2024 

 

 
 

 


